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In order for all children in our state to be successful, we need to provide the resources 
for those children. Children shouldn’t be limited due to speaking another language, 
and this includes members of our ASL community. These children deserve to strive 
just like any other child. When providing appropriate care and education, these 
children can grow and adjust just like any other child in the school system. Laws 
restrict these children and teachers, and this outdated way of living is harmful to our 
community as a whole.


